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Following the recent Planning Committee meeting held please see below the comments on behalf of 
WGTC 
 
“The Committee RESOLVED not to comment directly on the Neighbourhood Plan, but to note the 
following observations: that the proposed housing developments would have the potential to 
increase the number of commuters using the Railway Station and its facilities at Wolverton and we 
would ask for this to be taken into account in any future discussion with the regards to any 
development of the Railway Station and its parking.” 

 


